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Hello Teachers 

Your district has partnered with Learning A-Z to launch a Summer Reading Challenge! 

We’ll be leveraging Raz-Plus resources over the summer months to engage students, encourage 
reading, and help prevent the summer slide. 

Your students will have access to Raz-Plus and can continue to read all summer. Can you 
imagine having students come back to school with visible reading growth and higher reading 
levels? 

Three simple steps: 

● Print and distribute to students the Parent Letter we give you.
● Build excitement with your class, teaching them about the benefits of reading over

the summer.
● Use Raz-Plus and encourage students and parents to participate!

We’ll track the number of minutes read at the student level and the school level to identify the 
winning school, which will receive the winner’s banner. The top student reader per region will 
receive recognition by the school, a special prize pack, and a certificate. 

The contest ends on September 6th and communications about winners will be distributed in 
mid-October. 

Additional helpful information: 

● Student/Parent Login: www.houstonisd.org/hub
● Teacher Login: www.houstonisd.org/hub
● Learning A-Z District Landing Page:

https://www.learninga-z.com/site/lp2/houston-isd
● FAQ: Google Link
● Call Support: 1-866-889-3729, opt. 4
● Email Support: Support@learninga-z.com
● Customer Support Info:

https://lazcommunity.force.com/knowledgebase/s/

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OKPQZbkN9V256cAtw3PucTnYLuL-QR81OkmLAIyv7YY/edit
mailto:Support@learninga-z.com
https://www.learninga-z.com/site/contact/support



